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September 14, 2011

Dear Tim,

On behalf of the TACA Board of Directors and Membership, I want to thank you for
being a speaker at the 2011 IACA conference in San Diego. Feedback from the attendees
indicates that the 2011 Conference was by far the best conference conducted to date, and
it could not have been such a success without your valued participation. As special
thanks, attached are photos that were taken during your lecture. [ trust you enjoyed
presenting at the Conference as much as the attendees enjoyed have you speak.

Sincerely,

2011 TACA Speaker Host

2012 TACA President



